
Planning and Zoning positions expiring in December. 
Nov 11, 2013 

 
Town of Poygan 

Planning and Zoning 

  

Notice is hereby given that there are two (2) positions on the Planning and Zoning Commission that are expiring 
as of Dec. 31, 2013.  
These positions are appointed for a three (3) year term by the Poygan Town Board.   
If you are interested in being considered for a position, please submit in writing (by Dec 1, 2013) to: 
  

   Dianne Wex, Secretary 
4920 Songbird Ct 
Omro, WI 54963 

  

Dianne Wex 
Secretary 
Planning and Zoning 

 


